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Dear Parents/Carers,

Primary 5 would like you to join us for some Harry Potter fun on Thursday 7th February 2019 at 2pm. This term our class novel is Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone and we are wanting to take part in the celebration of Harry Potter Night.

It would be great if you can make it along to join us for some Harry Potter themed fun and activities.
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Which house will you end up in?

Primary 5b and Mrs Law
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RSVP:

I am able/unable to attend the Harry Potter Celebration.

Child’s Name:_______________

